
 

     
The purpose of an errata sheet is to notify the public that a published standard has a typographical error. Errata sheets provide a list of errors and 
their corrections on an AWS standard introduced during the publication stages. 
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AWS Errata Sheet 

 
The following Errata have been identified and will be incorporated into the next reprinting of this 

document. 
 

AWS Standard: B2.1/B2.1M:2021, Specification for Welding Procedure and Performance 
Qualification 
 
p. 49, 5.5.3.1: the numbering following the subclause is repeated. Change the sequence from 
“5.5.3.1, 5.5.3.1, 5.5.3.1” to “5.5.3.1, 5.5.3.2, 5.5.3.3.”  
 


